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Jeff Matheson <firecaptlb@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I strongly disagree with the new proposed regulations regarding RIN 3038-AC61. This reduction in leverage restrictions
would greatly impact my ability to earn a living trading forex.

It is my opinion that some restrictions are needed but not the proposed leverage restrictions. We are on a one way road to too
much government restrictions that will destroy our country.

Please reconsider this matter.

JK Matheson


